
important
dates

If your child is going to be
absent from school for any

reason please call the
school office on 0121 464

3686 before 8:30am.

Dear Everyone,

As always we have had a fun-filled and jam-packed week here at Turves Green Primary!

The week began with Aspire Sports Commonwealth workshops for Years 2, 5, 
and 6. The children were able to take part in a wide range of sporting activities, 
such as: netball, volleyball, standing long jump and boxing. There was also the
opportunity for children to participate in a wheelchair race. We saw some sports stars of
the future in action!

Continuing the sporting theme, we were joined by Warwickshire County Cricket who held
some cricket sessions for Years 3 and 4. The children thoroughly enjoyed themselves as
did Mr Nesbitt! Some of our Year 5 children had the chance to take part in
an after-school Tri-Golf competition - the children tried their best and represented
Turves Green wonderfully.

This week is Flexi-Friday so there is a wide variety of different learning opportunities
happening around school. Year 6 are working hard to prepare everything they need for
their school sale next Friday – so raid your money boxes ready! Year 5 have made
parachutes as part of their scientific enquiry, Year 4 have been melting chocolate to
explore states of matter and Year 3 have had a Monet inspired day of exploring a colour
wash technique - the results of this look wonderful so far. Year 2 have created
storyboards and will use these to make a stop motion animation, Year 1 have created
beautiful pointillism paintings, and EYFS have collated their farm stories into a book for
their book corner. A wonderful end to the week for all!

Next week is transition week. We are very much looking forward to once again
welcoming the new children who will be joining us in Reception in September, 
and we wish Year 6 a very successful transition day in their new schools. For 
Reception to Year 5, the teachers are looking forward to meeting their new 

classes and have prepared some fun activities for you!

Looks like a rainy weekend ahead but the sun is due to re-join us on Monday! Whatever
you are doing over the weekend, have a wonderful time.

Mrs Trigg
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Dates for
your Diary

The whole school took
part in a fire drill this
week. The children

evacuated school sensibly
and safley so we would

like to say a very big well
done to everybody!

Disabled Parking 

4TH JULY
TRANSITION WEEK




8TH JULY
YEAR 6 SALE 

18TH JULY
YEAR 6 LEAVERS PARTY

19TH JULY
YEAR 6 LEAVERS ASSEMBLY

15TH JULY
END OF YEAR REPORTS

SENT HOME



20TH JULY
SCHOOL CLOSES FOR THE


SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

Please do not park
in the disabled car

parking spaces
unless you are
collecting or

dropping off a child
with a disability.




M & S Longbridge



have launched a brand new
school section instore including

a huge Back to school area,
Clarks, Smiggle and a

personalised shoe fit service.
From July 5th for a limited time
only all clothing will be 20% off!

There are a limited number 
 of spaces left in the Cheeky

Chicks After School Club
from September. If you are

interested in your child
attending, please contact
Nicola on 07708802714.



Superstar Mathletes
Reception - Charlie & Harry

Year 1 - Karter & Oliver 
Year 2 - Anna & Ethan

Year 3 - Parker & Yasser
Year 4 - Dylan & Charlie
Year 5 - Justin & Suber

Year 6 - Duarte & Jahvai



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Chicken Burger
Vegetable

Burger

Beef Chilli
Pasta Bake
Macaroni
Cheese

Roast Turkey
Roast Quorn

Spaghetti or
Quorn

Bolognaise

Pizza Selection
Popcorn Fish

Potato Wedges
Baked Beans

Peas
Sweetcorn

Garlic Bread
Garden Peas

Roast Potatoes
Creamed
Potatoes
Broccoli
Carrots

Cauliflower
Sweetcorn

Chunky Chips
Baked Beans

Fresh Fruit
Salad Flapjack Fresh Fruit

Salad

Chocolate
Cracknel
Custard

Cheese &
Crackers

Strawberry
Mousse

Week 2 



Handwriting Heroes
Reception - Alexia & Phoebe

Year 1 - Oliver & Ethan 
Year 2 - Kashayla & Eva
Year 3 - Leo & Harley

Year 4 - Kenayah & Zayna
Year 5 - Kevan & Nawal
Year 6 - Jacob & Hassan




Hot Chocolate Friday
Well done to all the children who have been nominated.  

This week's winners are:
Reception -  Elsie & Hadriel

Year 1 - Tazanna & Holly
Year 2 -  Taighe & Alice
Year 3 -  Molly & Dylan 

Year 4 - Gloria & Jack
Year 5 - Olivia & Albi

Year 6 - Basmala & Millie

457 419 452 454

House Points

Balding Farrah Hawking Rowling Spielberg

458

Turves Green Superstars!

Lunch Menu

Be an attendance HERO
Here Everyday Ready On time


